	ip án Thầy/ Cô copy th ẫn thấy được Phần nạ		-	rc tiếp lên đề, bằng màu bescript.	đậm để
<u>Ví dụ</u> : She	English at sch	ool.			
A. teach	B. teaches	C. teaching	D. taught		
		ENGL	ISH 8		
		Unit 6: LIF	ESTYLES		
Part 1: Lis	sten 1				
	a talk about teenag 1: Teenagers are now			on. They get hooked o	on
A. televisi	ions				
B. mobiles	S				
C. laptops					
D. All of the	em				
Question 2	2: Teenagers like	frie	ends on the	Internet.	
A. making	B. talking to	C. cha	atting with	D. communicating w	rith
Question 3	3:Teenagers can	what tin	ne to do som	nething.	
A. focus	B. ren	nember	C. forget	D. All of then	1
	វ : Playing computer ខ្ ons in class.	games makes	teenagers c	oncentrate	on
A. well	B. more	C. les	S	D. None of them	

Mẫu soạn tài liệu bỗ trợ và ôn tập kiến thức cho học sinh theo chương trình Tiếng Anh

6, 7, 8 (thầy cô vui lòng thực hiện đúng mẫu)

Part 2: Listen 2

Listen to the short talks twice and decide whether the following sentences are True (T) or False (F). Write your answer on the answer sheet.

Ouestion 5: Speaker 1 thinks that having money is the most important thing. **Question 6:** Speaker 2 has been to university. **Question 7:** Speaker 3 is ambitious. **Question 8:** Speaker 4 thinks education is important. Part 3: Pronunciation Choose a word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from others. (05 câu) C. museum 1. A. community B. computer D. customs C. honest 2. A. exhaust B. habit D. hour 3. A. design B. preserve C. semester D. physics 4. A. minority B. ethnic C. tradition D. religion C. procession D. preservation 5. A. tradition B. question Part 4: Stress Choose the word with a different stress pattern from the others. C. online D. offline 1. A. lifestyle B. handshake C. title 2. A. common B. revive D. staple 3. A. igloo B. furious C. cuisine D. various 4. A. transport B. remain C. improve D. refer 5. A. donate B. impact C. behave D. favour Part 5: Vocabulary **Question 1**: Many people believe that offline lessons are more interesting than -----A. online studying B. online lessons C. online listening D. online practising Question 2: The visitor all joined in the ----- when they attended the local festival in the mountainous area. A. making craft B. an igloo C. mushers D. tribal dance **Question 3**: His younger sister comes from China, so their ----- is Chinese. A. native language B. culture C. tradition D. behavior **Question 4**: Nowadays, many people are trying to adopt a healthy ------.

A. lifestyle	B. competition	C. museum	D. trouble		
Question 5: Many people in Viet Nam still many of our traditions these days.					
A. experiences	B. practices	C. maintain	D. learn		
Part 6: Grammar					
1. Technology has imprenjoy more time	•	has provided us w	ith opportunities to		
A. freedom					
B. leisure					
C. vacation	C. vacation				
D. hobby					
2. There are different t world.	ypes of street food am	ong regions and	around the		
A. cultures					
B. traditions					
C. customs					
D. habits					
3. The increase in obesit	y is a result of poor diet	and a(n)	lifestyle.		
A. health					
B. healthy					
C. unhealthy					
D. active					
4. How did people in the past their food when there were no refrigerators?					
A. have					
B. make					
C. keep					
D. cook					
5 a healthier illnesses.	lifestyle means lower	ing your risk of	developing many		
A. Living					

B. Making					
C. Getting					
D. Letting					
Part 7: Spoken la	anguage				
Question 1: A: A	Are traffic jar	ms a proble	m in your to	wn?	
В	3:				
A. No problem		B. How awfu	ıl C	C. Not at all	D. Is it?
Question 2: A: C	Can I go into	an Ede lonç	g house?		
E	3:				
A. Really	B. Me	e,too	C. I can't	D. Cer	tainly
Question 3: A: eat.	Cultural di	fferences in	clude what	we eat	and how we
E	3:				
A. Sure	B. Co	onfidently	C.Terrib	ole	D.Amazingly
Part 8: Closest m	neaning				
Question 1: I co	ould see the finish B. hopeful	_	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	nd dry. O.unsuccessf	ul
Question 2: With youth's awareness of A. heredity		a's history and h	-	ger regional D.beqi	
Question 3 : This tale. A. obsolete	tape stry has a ve B. int		pattern. C.ultima	nte	D.appopriate
Part 9: Opposite	meaning				
Question 1: The a	no dai is the trac	litional dress of	Vietnamese w	omen.	
A. historical	B. ancient	C. mod	lern D	old- fashio	oned
Question 2: The 1	native people th	ere greeted us v	warmly when w	e arrived.	
A. natural	B. foreign	C. loca	1 D). inborn	
Question 3: It's d	ifficuld for som	ne villages to m	aintain their tra	ditional lifes	style.

Part 10: Mistakes			
Question 1: What w	ill <u>happen</u> if you <u>didn'</u>	t go to work tomorrow	?
A. What	B. happen	C. didn't go	D. tomorrow
Question 2: . If a dr	op of oil is placed in	a glass of water, it w	ould float on the surface.
A a drop	B. placed	C. would	D. on
Question 3: If you s	tudies hard , you wil	l pass the exam.	
A. If	B. studies	C. will	D. the
Question 4 : She bro Tet.	ke <u>with</u> family <u>tradit</u>	ion by <u>hand out</u> with	her friends on the first day of
A. with	B. tradition	C. hand out	D. on
Question 5: We will	l has to keep to the le	eft when we drive in S	Singapore next week.
A. We	B. has	C. when	D. in
Part 11: Reading 1			
indicate the correct 1. Cultural difference on how to fit in. Every travelled may make locals law with the wrong hand wearing property ou wear. In some Mayou are a woman. So	word or phrase that erences occur wherever e of those differences or to a foreign country agh. Your best defend in India, locals will be clothes is important of leave your torn jear	best fits each of the ver you go abroad. Ver you go abroad. Ver sand respect them. Try feels (2)	When visiting another country, Here are some (1) at some point. How you act or. If you can laugh off eating
just makes you look	silly. In some countr	ries it is unwise to kis	s in public.
1. A. plans	B. tips B. excited	C. argumentsC. satisfied	
	B. because		D. awkwaid D. or
	B. advisable		

A. destroy B. continue C. keep alive D. preserve

2. We all want to	have a healthy life an	d do a lot of things to	stay healthy. Healthy
living has a different	meaning (1)	different people, but so	me of these habits are
pretty simple and shou	ıld be followed by every	one in order to have a ha	appy and healthy life.
Many people t	ry to keep fit by getting	ng some (2)	a few times a week
perhaps by going for a	a swim, by jogging in a	park, or by playing activ	ve games like football
or tennis. Dancing cla	asses are also popular.	Moreover, (3)	_a balanced diet and
having enough sleep	are essential too. Getti	ing fresh air is also ver	ry important for your
health, and taking few	moments to get out of	your chair to (4)	a breath of fresh
air can improve your i	nood.		
To sum up, a r	elaxed lifestyle, a balan	ced diet and plenty of fi	resh air and exercise -
these things are all im	portant.		
1. A. for	B. at	C. off	D. out
2. A. homework	B. housework	C. exercise	D. exercises
3. A. making	B. eating	C. doing	D. playing
4. A. taking	B. taken	C. took	D. take

Part 12: Reading 2

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B,C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions

Different Lifestyles Around The World

My family moved to Sweden because of my dad's job. I went to school there for a year. Well, I didn't like it. The class was so noisy. Students would ask questions all the time. They spoke while the teacher was speaking and shouted at each other. They even sat under their desks. They sometimes called teachers by their first name. I thought it was rude! It's quite different from studying in my country.

Lan Tran, Viet Nam

I went to a foreign country and stayed with my friend's family. When I arrived, they showed me a dog and asked: "Do you like this dog?" I said: "Yeah, yeah." When it was time for dinner, I went to the kitchen and saw a plate of steaming meat. I asked: "What is this?" and they all said: "Dog meat". Oh God! They cooked the dog! I said I liked the dog, and they cooked it. I started crying, and broke down at the table.

Paul Bennett, England

1. How long did Lan Tran study in Sweden?

A. For a year. B. For ten years. C. For a day. D. For a month.

2. Did she like to study in Sweden?

A. Yes, she did. B. Yes, she didn't. C. No, she did. D. No, she didn't.

3. How did Lan Tran feel when Swedish students called teachers by their first name?

A. She felt it was normal.

B. She felt it was formal.

C. She felt it was rude. D. She felt it was polite. 4. Whom did Paul Bennett stay with? A. His teacher's family. B. His friend's family. C. His aunt's family. D. His relative's family. 5. Which of the following is NOT true, according to the passages? A. In Sweden, the students spoke while the teacher was speaking and shouted at each other. B. In Sweden, students would ask questions in their class all the time. C. Paul Bennett started crying when he saw that they cooked the dog. D. Paul Bennett thought dog meat very tasty when he saw that they cooked the dog. 1. In southern Australia, there is a town where chimneys rise from the sand and there are big red signs warning people of "unmarked holes". This town is Coober Pedy, often known as the "underground" town. Coober Pedy is a small town over 1,000 miles from Canberra, the country's capital. Today it has about 1,800 residents. Originally, residents of Coober Pedy were opal miners, and even today it is still a mining town. The Coober Pedy region is mostly a treeless desert. Very little plant life exists due to the region's low rainfall and intense heat, so most of the residents live underground to escape the heat. They call their underground homes "dugouts". These dugouts remain at a constant temperature, while surface buildings need air conditioning. The average maximum temperature is 30-32°C, but it can get quite cool in the winter. There are a number of underground hotels and tourist shops in the town. The town has become a popular stopover point and tourist destination. 1. What is special about people in Coober Pedy? A. They are coal miners. B. They live underground. C. They need air conditioning. D. They receive many tourists. 2. People in Coober Pedy live in "dugouts" because A. very little plant life exists B. they can do the mining there C. it is much cooler there D. there are many hotels there 3. The underlined word "it" in the passage refers to A. Canberra B. capital city C. opal D. Coober Pedy 4. The underlined word "intense" in the passage probably means A. strong B. quiet C. weak D. interesting 5. Which of the following is NOT true, according to the passage?

D. There are a lot of tourist shops in the town.

Part 13: Rewrite the sentences

A. There are big red warning signs in Coober Pedy.

Question 1: You will fail the final test unless you study hard.

B. Houses underground in Coober Pedy are called "dugouts". C. The average temperature in Coober Pedy region is 30-32°C.

→ You will fail the final test if you don't study hard.

Question 2: If he doesn't practice writing every day, he can't improve his writing skill.

→ Unless he practices writing every day, he can't improve his writing skill.

Part 14: Write a paragraph

Write a paragraph (80-100 words) about.... (có gợi ý hoặc câu hỏi) Nếu trong đơn vị bài học không thể đưa vào viết đoạn thì thầy cô có thể thiết kế bài viết theo dạng bài viết theo yêu của đơn vị bài học.

Write a paragraph (80-100 words) about the disadvantages of online learning.

The following prompts may help you:

- + be difficult for students to concentrate (lacking face-to-face interaction with the teachers)
- + be harmful to their eyes (it causes tiredness for students to work long time)

----SPEAKING-----

TOPIC 1: LIFESTYLE

Part 1: Introduction and interview

- 1. How are you?
- 2. Do you often exercise?
- 3. Do you like eating fast food?

Part 2: Individual long turn

Talk about your lifestyle

You should talk about:

- How many hours of sleep do you need daily?
- How do you keep yourself healthy?
- Do you have any unhealthy habits?

Part 3: Two-way Discussion

- In what ways do you try to stay in healthy life?
- What do you think is more important, eating healthy or doing exercise?